

Office of the Provost

Campus Box 137 1380 Lawrence Street, 14th floor Denver, Colorado 80217-3364

Office: 303.315.2100 Fax: 303.315.2087

November 7, 2018

Memorandum for Record

Subject: Policy 7028, Credit and Non-Credit Courses in Main Campus and Extended Studies

This policy has been rescinded.

If you desire a copy of the rescinded policy, contact the Policy Production Office in the Office of the Provost: (303) 315-2102 or email at policy@ucdenver.edu

/// signed///
Mark Heredia, PhD
Academic Planning Coordinator
Office of the Provost